
St John’s Academy 

Date 9 November 2018 

हजुर हरु लै यो इन्फोरे्मशन नेपाली र्मा चाहहन्छ भहन कृपा ओफ़्फ़िचे र्मा ठ हिनुस होला  

School Photograph REMINDER 

Please remember we have booked a photographer to 

come into school on Monday 19 November to take  

individual and family photographs. Orders placed in time 

are guaranteed to be back before the end of term  so they 

will make great Christmas presents.  The photographer has 

also agreed to take family groups with pre-school children.  

If you would like to take this opportunity 

please arrive in school at 8.00 am.  

PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSION  

SEPTEMBER 2019  

If your child is due to start school next September please submit your online application 

before 15 January 2019.  Applications can be submitted at www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions.  

You will receive the outcome of your application on 16 April 2019.  Please make your neighbours and 

friends aware if they have children due to start school. 

 
BOOK FAIR 

There is currently a Book Fair in the school hall 

from 3.20 pm until 4.15 pm each afternoon until next 

Wednesday 14 November.  

Drayton Manor Theme Park 
Drayton Manor theme park is invit-
ing all serving and retired military 
personnel in the British Armed 
Forces to experience its award-
winning Magical Christmas.  It is 
offering free entry to the park for its 
festive season as a token of  
appreciation. 
There is no need to book, military 
personnel can simply show relevant 
ID when they visit the park, which 
will be beautifully adorned with 
sparkling decorations as far as the 
eye can see, on selected dates 
from 17 November - 31 December, 
when the Magical Christmas event 
begins, and enjoy a well-deserved 
day out with their families. Further  
information can be found by  
clicking on this link: 
https://www.birminghammail.co.uk/whats-
on/whats-on-news/drayton-manor-offering-
free-entry-15374474 

Special thanks to Mrs Farrow, one of our  

parents, for highlighting this. 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope that you had a lovely half term.  The children have settled well back into school and 
have had a wonderful week.  

School Disco 

Letters have been sent home to request tickets for the 

school disco on Friday 30 November.  Parent help is 

needed on the night - please let the office know if you 

can assist. 

https://www.birminghammail.co.uk/whats-on/whats-on-news/drayton-manor-offering-free-entry-15374474
https://www.birminghammail.co.uk/whats-on/whats-on-news/drayton-manor-offering-free-entry-15374474
https://www.birminghammail.co.uk/whats-on/whats-on-news/drayton-manor-offering-free-entry-15374474


World War 1 Workshop 

In celebration of the 100 years since the end of World War 1, we have been fortunate to have the 

artist - Phil Hardacre - return and work with some of our children.  Together they designed clay  

poppies which will be painted next week.   

The completed piece of artwork will become a permanent memorial to those brave men and women 

who lost their lives during World War 1. 

Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding/child protection  

concerns please contact the school to speak with a member of 

the school’s Safeguarding Team: 

Miss Evans (Principal) 

Mrs Wright (Assistant Principal) 

Mrs Connor (Family Liaison Officer) 

Please be assured any information received will be treated in 

the strictest confidence. 

Online Safety 

This week your free guide is about The App Store - please see attached. 


